
Public Utility Commission of Texas 
   

Memorandum 

TO:  Interested persons 

 

FROM:  Allison Fink, Attorney, Rules and Projects 

DATE:  February 13, 2025 

 

RE: Project No. 57374, Exemption Process for ERCOT Technical Standards 

 

 

Because of the Commission holiday on February 17, 2025, written comments for this 

rulemaking will be accepted through 3:00 pm on February 18, 2025. 

 

Commission Staff will conduct a public hearing on this rulemaking on February 20, 2025, at 

11:00 am or upon adjournment of the Commission’s open meeting.  The hearing will take 

place in the Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 7th Floor, William B. Travis Building, 1701 

North Congress Avenue, Austin, Texas.  Remote viewing of the hearing will be available at 

www.texasadmin.com.  

 

Public comments received at this hearing will be considered by the Commission along with 

the written comments submitted to the Commission in Project No. 57374.  To ensure that all 

interested participants have an opportunity to speak, each speaker will have three minutes to 

provide comments. 

 

Questions concerning the public hearing or this notice should be referred to Allison Fink, Rules 

and Projects Division, at allison.fink@puc.texas.gov. 

http://www.texasadmin.com/

